
Llanrhidian Primary School 

Ysgol Gynradd Llanrhidian 

 

We’ve had such an exciting start to the New Year and new 

term. We have launched our new term topic “Think, Wonder, 

Dream!”  

Our launch day was full of exciting and inquisitive activities 

that got our minds wondering about what interesting things 

we are going to learn this term. 

 

 

At Llanrhidian we are always looking for new opportunities to 

encourage the children to become enterprising citizens who 

are 'ready to play a full part in life and work'.  

We have decided to team up with Celtic Credit Union to start our 
own school savings club. This gives the children the opportunity to 
save their money whether it be for something special or just for a 
rainy day!   

  
This club is led by the pupils of Llanrhidian, encouraging them to save 

and understand the benefits of saving along with developing 

their numeracy and financial literacy skills. 

 

 

We are excited to welcome Caffi Cynefin to our very own 

school hall which is run by our wonderful pupils who are 

gaining experiences in the real world of work.  

It is a place to bring the community together to relax, enjoy 

and socialise over free teas, coffees and a selection of cakes. 

There will be a healthy option but most prefer the cakes! 

 

We are open every term time Thursday, from 9:00am – 11:45am. 

Come and join us! 

 

Diolch yn fawr, 

Llanrhidian Primary School  


